



Meeting: April 16, 2008 Number 4696

2007-2008 President, Julie Matsushima



Godfrey Sullivan "Story of Hyperion Solutions"

Godfrey is a technology veteran who was most recently the President and CEO of Hyperion Solutions, the global leader in the Enterprise Performance Management software category. He is well known for having taken Hyperion from \$500M and unprofitable in 2001 to a position of visible success in 2007 – including revenues of almost

\$1Billion recognized leadership in the EPM segment, and a 6 times multiple in Hyperion's market cap. Hyperion was acquired by Oracle in 2007 for \$3.3 Billion.

The culture at Hyperion was "to win, but win the right way". Hyperion was voted a Fortune 100 best places to work in 2004 and to the Forbes 100 Highest Integrity Companies in 2006. **Godfrey** also innovated from a green point of view, pioneering in 2004 the Drive Clean program where Hyperion gave a \$5000 bonus to employees who purchased Hybrid cars. That program has now been widely adopted by other companies including Google and Bank of America.

Prior to Hyperion, **Sullivan** was CEO of Promptu Corp., an enterprise marketing automation software company. Previously, he spent eight years at Autodesk in senior management positions, including president of Autodesk's Discreet Division, a \$200 Million digital media unit. Prior to joining Autodesk in 1992, **Sullivan** spent 11 years with Apple heading up Business Marketing, U.S. Channels and Western U.S. Operations.

Sullivan serves on the board of directors of Citrix Systems, Inc., the global leader in access infrastructure solutions, and Informatica Corporation, the global leader in data integration software. He received his BBA from Baylor University, and has completed executive programs at Stanford and the Wharton School.

Rotary Week

ROTARY FIRESIDES APRIL 13 - 20, 2008

Apr 15	Board of Directors	7:30	Gordon House
Apr 16	Event	7:30	Gordon House
	Adult Gift of Life	7:30	O'Connor Hospital
	Rotary Meeting	12:00	Summit Center
Apr 17	Endowment Bd	7:30	Gordon House
	Los Amigos	7:30	Washington School
	Int'l Service	12:00	Gordon House
	Rotacare	4:00	Health Trust

Need A Directory???

2008 Rotary Directories are still available!

If you have not received your Rotary Directory, and wish to have it mailed to you please contact the Rotary Office at 297-6100.

Directories are also still available at the Summit Center.

Proposed New Members

The following people have been nominated as a member of the Rotary Club of San Jose:

NameClassificationSponsorThu Anh DoNonprofit: VNHELPDave HeagertyChris A. JohnsonPhotography: CommercialBrian AdamsSally AdelusNonprofit: Hospice of the ValleyMary Hiland

These names are published in accordance with Article XI, Sec. 4 of the Club's by-laws.

New Rotary Display Donated by Fred Wilhelm

San Jose Rotary has a brand new portable table top display thanks to the generosity of Fred Wilhelm who donated both the Display Board and all the graphics work that went into making the display panels.

Thanks also to Chris DiSalvo chair of the Public Relations Committee who organized the entire process so that San Jose Rotary would have this new display available in time for the District Conference. The new display can be seen at the April 23 Rotary meeting. This display is truly portable and is available to be used anytime we want to tell others about San Jose Rotary.

Rotary After Hours Sponsorship

The Membership Involvement Committee is looking for sponsors for After Hours Mixers. We are looking for roughly \$500 sponsorship and we are looking for unique locations for what should be a monthly event. The Sponsor's name will be mentioned several times at the club, newsletter and of course at the event. You could sponsor and host the event at your place of business.

If interested, please contact Eric Heckman at 408-297-9800 or email the@wealthcreator.com and mention Rotary After Hours.

Habitat For Humanity ~ Pen Your Thoughts

Do you ever wonder about the recipient families of the homes built by Habitat for Humanity? What a difference ownership must make for them. Those of us on the committee are fortunate to work along side them and to get to know them a little bit. You will have the chance to express your best wishes as well!

On Wednesday, April 23rd, we will have some of the 2 X 4's that will be built into the homes in our lobby before lunch. Please "pen" your thoughts and best wishes so that these families know San Jose Rotarians care.



Rotaplast Mission Travels to Natal, Brazil

San Jose Rotary and North San Jose Rotary are sponsoring a Rotaplast mission to Natal, Brazil. The mission begins on April 20th and ends on May 2nd. This is the first Rotaplast mission to Brazil.

Natal is a city south of Recife on the Atlantic coast. We will be operating at The Hospital Infantil "Varela Santiago." The local Brazilian Rotarians are very excited about our mission and have named our effort "Let's Smile Together."

Our team members are Cyndie George, Colleen Wynne, Ramsina Babaghli, Karyn Sinnu-Towery, Juan Figeroa and Kathy Wiley.

LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP FOR APRIL FIRESIDES!!

THESE EVENTS STILL OPEN:

Tuesday, April 15th – Become "honorary" Hospitality Committee members for hors d'oeuvres and drinks at the Gordon House.

Wednesday, April 16th – Cindy Faulkner and Elaine Digre invite you to A Tapas Party & Games (including Bocce).

Thursday, April 17th – Alida Bray and Sal Pizarro are hosting a dinner buffet at the Pacific Hotel in History Park followed by dessert at O'Brien's Ice Cream Store.

Thursday, April 17th - Cathy Kimball asks you to join her at her art-filled home for hors d'oeuvres and drinks.

Friday, April 18th – Lois Wilco-Owens and Barb Larson invite you for a BBQ at Lois's home.

TO SIGN UP: CONTACT SHELLY MCNAMARA AT SHELMCNAMARA @EARTHLINK.NET OR CALL HER AT THE NUMBER IN THE DIRECTORY

Spouses/significant others welcome. If your choice is no longer available, you will have the option of being placed on a waiting list or your choice of another event.

Oh, did we mention you get a make-up?

Fireside Committee Members: Marilyn Morgan, Cindy Faulkner, Toni Wise, Alida Bray, Barbara Larson, Mark Novak

Rotary Seeks To Hire Gardener

Thanks to many contributions and wonderful volunteers, the gardens at the historic Gordon House have been completely demolished and recently replanted with a variety of new landscaping including over 90 rose bushes. Although Joel Deceuster is going to organize the Rosarian Rotarians to come out 2 - 3 times a year to work on the roses, Rotary will be hiring a gardener to do regular maintenance on the new landscaping.

If you know a gardener who knows roses and does more than "blow and go", please contact John Kennett at 297-6101.

